WCGC 2022-23 Season January, 2023

The Watering Can

West Carleton Garden Club & Horticultural Society

Judith Cox

Judith Cox is a Master
Gardener, the President of the
Stittsville-Goulbourn H.S., and
a long time member of our
club.She is also the author of
Veggie Bites, an online
column which highlights her
weekly experiences in her
garden. Her columns can be
accessed here: https://
gardeningcalendar.ca/
category/veggie-bites/

Judith likes to take the mystery out of growing by sharing her vast experience, at this meeting about roses.

 $(Opposite: photo \ courtesy \ of \ Judith \ Cox.)$

Door prizes/Sweets

Would members whose names start with the letters H to M please bring in garden related door prizes or cookies/squares. Thank you!

OHA news

Stay updated with the latest OHA news: https://gardenontario.org/news/
#trillium-title



January Meeting

Tuesday, January 10, 2023
7:00 p.m., Carp Memorial Hall
and on Zoom at 7:30 p.m.

Master Gardener Judith Cox

Promising You a Rose Garden »



WCGC 2022-23 Season January, 2023



This Frosty Season

Yes, we are in the thick of it. The highs and lows of winter are upon us. It is beautiful, but taxing. Everything takes longer - getting from a to b requires layers of extra clothes, sometimes treacherous driving conditions and often clearing of snow.

We have decided to continue planning for our face to face meetings, while also providing an opportunity for those who would prefer to visit by Zoom to register by emailing: presentation@wcgc.ca

Should the weather become really inclement, we will advise you by email the night before or the morning of, that we will be holding the meeting by Zoom only.

We are mindful of the health and safety of our members and feel that this hybrid method of holding our meetings still presents the best option.

Again, attendance at meetings is free for members and \$5 for non-members, either by Zoom or in person.

Save the Dates:

- * Our next meeting: Tuesday, February 14th "Native Orchids or Box Store Orchids" with Jan Johns of the Ottawa Orchid Society
- * Seedy Saturday on Sat. March 11 in the Carp Ag. Hall. We will be looking for volunteers that day in various roles. More on this at the next meeting.

We had such an enjoyable evening at Carp Memorial Hall in December. Thank you to all who came out to see the wonderful floral demonstrations by our members Leislie Alvarenga, Brenda Baird and Gay MacQuarrie. A composite pic is on the next page, top left.

The Lee Valley Gift card drawn from members who have paid up memberships was won by Merrill Cutts, well deserved for all he and Johanna do for the club.



www.wcgc.ca 2

WCGC 2022-23 Season January, 2023

Below, a sampling of 2022 Facebook postings. It was so nice to get together in person again in 2022:



West Carleton Garden Club and Horticultural Society

•••



Best wishes for a Healthy and Happy New Year!

www.wcgc.ca 2